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Division of Finance and Business Operations
	
	Procurement & Strategic Sourcing  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


May 5, 2014
On behalf of Wayne State University, I would like to thank you for submitting a proposal in response to our Request for Proposal for Campus Relocations for the University.  We sincerely appreciate the efforts and time it took for preparing your proposal, and your subsequent meeting/ presentation to the University's evaluation committee.  
After extensive review and careful consideration, the University has decided to enter into a contract for Campus Relocations with Corrigan Moving Systems.
Thank you again for your time and effort in participating in our Request for Proposal process, and for your interest in doing business with Wayne State University.  If you have any questions or require additional information on this matter, please call me at (313) 577-3757.

Sincerely,
Kimberly Tomaszewski
Senior Buyer
Enclosure
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